MINISTRY OF
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

NO: 337-00-97/2022-05
Date: 16 August 2022
22-26 Nemanjina St
Belgrade

Secretariat of the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change
Mr. Ibrahim Thiaw, Acting Executive Secretary

Langer Eugen

Platz der Vereinten Nationen 1
P.O. Box 260124

53113 Bonn, Germany
E-mail: secretariat@unfccc.int

Subject: Submission of the updated Nationally Determined Contribution (NDC) -
Republic of Serbia

Dear Mr. Ibrahim Thiaw,

The Ministry of Environmental Protection of the Republic of Serbia presents its
compliments to the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change Secretariat and
has the honor to communicate the updated Nationally Determined Contribution of the Republic
of Serbia in accordance with the obligations under the Paris Agreement.

Nationally Determined Contribution of the Republic of Serbia has been adopted by the
Government of the Republic of Serbia on August 4 2022, thus enhancing the ambition more
than three times compared to the previous NDC.

The Ministry of Environmental Protection of the Republic of Serbia avails itsell of this
opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the United Nations Framework Convention on
Climate Change the assurances of its highest consideration.




